York & District Table Tennis Association
Agenda for Management Committee Meeting
Monday 11/09/2017 after GM at York Railway Institute
1. Apologies.
2. Minutes of August Management Committee Meeting and matters arising.
3. How to attract more girls and women into the sport.
4. Events to commemorate 90th anniversary of The Association.
5. Awards Evening review and planning.
6. Officers’ reports.
7. Any other business.
8. Next meetings.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

York & District Table Tennis Association
Minutes of Management Committee Meeting 
2nd August 2017 at York RI

Present: David Atkinson, Anne Barnard, Richard Crowther, John Farmery, Dave Quinlan, Tim Smith, Peter Thompson.
1. Apologies for absence

Mike Dinsdale, Mick Wilcockson.
2. Minutes of August Management Committee Meeting and matters arising
· Minutes of the meeting were accepted.

· 6.1 Changes to Shepherd/Machell Trophies eligibility rules were agreed and David will present them to clubs at the General Meeting in September.

· 7 The complaint received regarding an incident in a cup match in February was resolved after a lot of work from the sub-group. It was noted, as an aside, that the handicaps were calculated incorrectly in three out of the nine matches.
3. How to attract more girls and women into the sport

This was discussed at the GM.

4. Events to commemorate 90th anniversary of The Association
This was discussed at the GM.

It was agreed that the Awards Evening should not be part of the anniversary and that there should be a separate meal event for the anniversary, possibly in March.

5. Officers' reports

As per GM.
6.  Any other business

6.1 Awards Evening: Some people felt that Holgate Social Club was too small. Richard to look into the availability and cost of Post Office Club. Quiz went very well.

6.2 More attention to be paid to regrading of players during the season. This can be done outside of meetings, by email.
6.3 Coaching during the summer: There is a break from Milltorpe from end of May to beginning of September. It was agreed that we should look at holding one session per month in June, July and August next summer.
7.  Next meetings
· GM (Distribution of balls, scorecards, etc.) and MCM - Monday 11/09/2017 at York RI (7:30).

John Farmery (General Secretary)
